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Grandparent’s Day 
With Grandparent’s Day fast approaching, preparations are well 
underway. 

Please note this is for Grandparents only.  I am sure that you will 
respect and understand the school’s position that the day must 
be a Grandparent’s day only due to the volume of adults / 
children in school.  Some 400 Grandparents attend the event and 
it is therefore impossible to cater for any additional adults. 

Please note, for security reasons, Grandparents will be issued 
with invitations and will require them on the day. A family carer 

may accompany infirm or disabled visitors. 

 

Parent’s Afternoon will be held on Thursday 26th May from 

1.15pm. Doors will open just before 1.15pm. 

At 1:20pm the Foundation Stage will be performing songs, the 

Choral Group will be singing and there will be a short production 

from the School’s Drama Group. All parents are requested to 

remain in the hall during this time. You will then have the 

opportunity to tour the school with your children and join in with 

activities. 

A letter has come out to enable you to request an invitation. 

 

Parent’s Afternoon  

MacMillan Mile 
The Whole School will be 
joining RAFC Cranwell on 

Tuesday 28th June 2016 to 

help raise money for the 
MacMillan Trust. Parents 
are welcome to join us on 
the day. More details to 
follow. 

The Volleyball County Finals! 

The event took place at the 

Cherry Tree Secondary School. 

All the teams were very excited 

and keen to get on; everyone 

was very determined and had 

great sportsmanship throughout 

the games! It was GREAT! 

The School finished up third in 

the County and won a bronze 

medal. 

By Leah Viner Class 5/6H 

E-Safety – Do not ignore! 
Why is it important to stay safe online? 
The potential for the internet to be a valuable and fun 
resource for entertainment, making friends and learning is 

huge. But if you use the internet, you could be at risk of 

illegal activity or abuse - be it bullying, fraud or something 
more serious. Unlike seeing someone face to face, on the 
net, people aren't always what they first seem. Placing your 
child’s name online and a picture of them in school uniform 
gives away a great deal of information that others may 

misuse and gain access to your child. 
In the same way you learn about safety when you leave the 
house, it is important to learn how to stay safe online. 
These are skills that will stay with you for life.         
See www.thinkuknow.co.uk for more details. 
 
 

As children play outside 
more at this time of year, 
this may be a good time to 

remind your child about the 
dangers of talking to people 
they do not know and also 
what to do in case they are 

approached by someone 
unfamiliar to them. 
 

Stranger Danger 

 

A few weeks ago, the School Volleyball Team competed in the 

Volleyball County Finals.  

 



Upcoming Events 
SATS Dates 

Year Two SATs will take place throughout May 
 

Year One Phonics Screening Test- This is a statutory test that 
will take place for all Year One pupils during the week commencing 

Monday 13th June 2016  
 

Parent’s Afternoon 
Thursday 26th May 

 
Grandparent’s Day 
Friday 27th May 2016 

 
Experience’s Day 

Friday 17th June 2016 
 

MacMillan Mile 
Tuesday 28th June 2016: times to be arranged 

 
School BBQ 

Thursday 30th June 2016 
 

Key Stage One Sports’ Day  
Monday 4th July @ 1:15pm  

 
Key Stage Two Sports’ Day  

Friday 8th July @ 1:15pm 
 

Whole School Picnic 
Wednesday 19th July 2016 

 
 

This Academic Year: 
 

 
Term 5 ends - Friday 27th May 2016 

Term 6: Monday 6th June – Thursday 21st July 2016 
 

Next Academic Year 
 

Term 1: Monday 5th Sept – Friday 21st Oct 2016 
Term 2: Tuesday 1st Nov – Tuesday 20th Dec 2016 

Term 3: Wed 4th January – Fri 10th Feb 2017 

Term 4: Mon 20th Feb – Fri 31st Mar 2017 
Term 5 : Tuesday 18th Apr – Friday 26th May 2017 

Term 6 : Mon 5th Jun – Thursday 19th July 2017 
 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 
Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Please ensure your child has the correct clothing for 

the time of year. With the warmer weather fast 

approaching please make sure children are provided 

with water bottles and sun hats.  Please apply high 

factor long lasting sun cream before school. Please 

do not send sun cream into school. 

If required sun hats and water bottles are available 

from the school office. 
 

Sports’ Days 
This year’s Sports’ Days will be held on: 

Key Stage One Sports’ Day Monday 4th July @ 1:15pm  
Key Stage Two Sports’ Day Friday 8th July @ 1:15pm 
 
Frozen Fridays 
The PTA will be holding 'Frozen Friday' selling ice 

creams each Friday after school weather permitting.  

Coats and Sun Cream & Water 

Water bottles may be purchased from the school 

office at £1.30 each if required. 
 

Lunchboxes 
It is pleasing to see how many healthy lunchboxes appear 

in school. If you want ideas on how to make a healthy 
packed lunch: www.nhs.uk/change4life/Pages/healthy-

lunchbox-picnic.aspx  
…have got some great ideas for you, and in no time you'll 
have delicious lunchbox ideas for all the family.  
Take the lunchbox list with you when you shop - it will 
help you avoid reaching for tempting, less healthy foods, 

and it could save you time and money too! 
 
 
 

Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you 
think about our School at any time of year. 
Parent View asks for your opinion on twelve aspects of 
our School, including: the quality of teaching; whether 
your child is happy at this School and is well looked after; 
and whether you would recommend this School to another 
parent. 

By sharing your views, you will be helping us to continue 
to be reflective and look at how to continue to improve 
what we do. You will also be able to see what other 
parents have said about the school.  

You can access Parent View at 
http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

    
 

 

 

 

 

School BBQ 

Well Done Football Team 
Well done to the 
Football Team who 
played in the recent 
tournament at 
Rauceby. The team 
won one game, drew 
another and lost one. 

The team finished in 
2nd place. Well Done!! 

 

I would encourage all parents / carers to take a few 
minutes to complete this valuable questionnaire. 
The Ofsted site requires your email address and a 
password to complete the questionnaire. Before 
registering, please read the Ofsted ‘Terms of Use.’ Ofsted 
do make it clear that the preferred method for dealing with 

a concern is to talk to the School first. 
    
 

 

 

 

 

The School Annual BBQ will take place on Thursday 30th 
June  2016 from 16:30 - 19-00 here at School. More 

details to follow. 
 

mailto:enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk
http://www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk/

